Meningococcal Vaccination

Name: Student ID# Birthdate: /  /

Vaccination Dates: #1 #2

Health Care Provider’s Signature:

Office Stamp is required.
Physician’s name, address and phone number:
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Dear Parent or Guardian,

The State of lllinois has revised the requirement for the Meningococcal conjugate vaccine
(MCVA4) of students entering the 12" grade. Two doses of the Meningococcal vaccination are
required for entry into 12" grade. The first dose shall have been received on or after the 11th
birthday, and the second dose shall have been received on or after the 16th birthday, and at least 8
weeks after the first dose. If the first dose of the Meningococcal vaccine is administered on or after
the 16th birthday, then only one dose is required for entry into 12th grade.

Our records indicate your child has not received a Meningococcal vaccination (MCV4) on or
after the age of 16.

Documentation of the Meningococcal vaccination, signed and dated by a healthcare
provider, must be provided to the nurse’s office of Downers Grove South High School
by June 1, 2024.

Senior students will not receive a schedule in August until the required vaccination
information has been submitted to Health Services. Students will also be excluded from
attending class on the first day of school, and every day thereafter, until documentation of the
required vaccine has been received by Health Services.

Please schedule an appointment immediately with your child’s healthcare provider to receive
this vaccine. Depending on your insurance, you may also be able to receive the vaccine through the
DuPage County Health Department. Appointments may be scheduled at the DuPage County Health
Department by calling 630-682-7400.

Please contact your physician or the DGS Nurse’s Office at 630-795-8528 with questions.
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